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Okaloosa Co. Water & Sewer Bluewater Bay Office Open July 24 & 25 Only 

 Drop Box Only Beginning August 

 

The Bluewater Bay office of Okaloosa County Water & Sewer will be open, July 

24 and 25, 2013. Beginning August 1, the Bluewater Bay office will only accept check 

or money order payments through the drop box which is outside of the CHELCO 

office. For more information, contact our 311 Citizens Information Line.  Okaloosa 

County Water and Sewer accept payments in person, by phone and on line.   Check or 

credit card payments can be made 24 hours a day through phone by calling 850-651-

7171 or using our on line payment service at http://www.okaloosaws.com. 
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